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Camp Gan Israel
COVID-19
Parent Handbook Supplement

COVID-19 Prevention Plan
For all Staff, Campers, Parents and Visitors

Safety First! While we are excited to offer day camp,
We continue to place safety as our primary concern.

Please read this carefully to prepare yourself
for the safety protocol.

Prepared under the guidelines of:
The County of Wake County Public Health Department
and
Chabad of the Carolinas

Updated May 30, 2022



@ 1. General Measures

Camp Gan Israel continues to stay current with the ever-changing health
environment by continuing to:

o Be in contact with the Public Health Department of the County of
Wake County to monitor local conditions.

o Regularly review updated guidance from state agencies, including the
North Carolina Department of Public Health.

o Update and receive guidance from the Camp Gan Israel Medical and
Safety committees.

o Review and implement recommendations from the American Camp
Association.

o Review and implement recommendations from Chabad of the Carolinas.

CGl is a branch of Chabad of Raleigh who are also following the guidance
presented here in their use of the facility.

CGl has a plan for the possibility of repeated closures, G-d forbid, if most
persons associated with the facility or in the community become ill with
COVID- 19.

Parents should ensure that their child is feeling well & without any symptoms
of Covid-19 as listed here. Before sending their child to camp.

Please follow the CDC guidelines & keep open communication with camp
directors regarding any exposures or in the case of positive Covid test.

2. CGI’s Plan to Maintain Healthy Operations

All illnesses and symptoms among your camp staff and campers will be
recorded in the Camp Health Log to help isolate them promptly.

Rabbi Mendy Wilschanski is the staff liaison for responding to COVID-19
concerns. He can be contacted on his cell phone 917-406-6826 or at
rabbimendy@)jewishraleigh.org

Parents and staff can self-report symptoms and illness to Rabbi Mendy 12
Wilschanski. Parents will be notified by email and / or text message if their child
has been exposed to COVID-19 G-d forbid at CGI. Confidentiality of the identity


https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/media/368/open
https://covid19.ncdhhs.gov/media/368/open

of campers and staff will, of course, be strictly maintained.

Please be advised that CGI will continue to follow the guidance of the Public
Health Department of Wake County and follow their recommendations
regarding future closures or updated policies or procedures. These policies
and/or closures may happen with little or no notice.

Looking forward to an amazing summer with your child!



